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Coombes, April

From: Michael Atkins 
Sent: 14 November 2022 15:25
To: Riverside Energy Park
Cc: Lucy Owen
Subject: Port of London Authority response (DC 837) EN010093: Riverside Energy Park: Non 

material Change

 
Dear Sir/Madam 
  
Thank you for consulting the Port of London Authority (PLA) on the application for a non-material change to the 
Riverside Energy Park Development Consent Order, which are required to ensure consistency between the Order 
and the planning permission RRRF will operate under following approval of the ROP 
Application. 
  
I have now had the opportunity to review the submitted documents and can confirm the PLA has no objection to the 
proposed amendment to the order. 
  
Regards 
  
Michael 
 
Michael Atkins  
Senior Planning Officer  

Port of London Authority  
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